
 
 
 www.sjshollywood.org       office@sjshollywood.org 

301-373-2142                             FAX: 301-373-4500 

Before & After Care:  301-373-2142      Lunches $3.50 ea.  

 
February 28, 2018                  
 

UPCOMING EVENTS:  
2-28  Papa John’s Spirit Night  
3-1  Station of the cross, gr 3-4-5 
3-6  First Eucharist Parents Only Meeting (new date) 
3-7  Early Dismissal 12:55pm  
3-7  Curriculum Night  
3-8  Stations of the Cross, gr PK-K-1-2 
3-15 or 3-17 – First Eucharistic Workshops 
3/15 – Safety Patrol Field Trip 
3/15 – Stations of the Cross, gr 6-7-8 
3/16 – NO SCHOOL 
 

JACKPOT - $10,000!!! (come out and play, someone 
needs to win this, it might as well be you!) 

 
BINGO SCHEDULE: TEAM #3 March 4, 
2018:  Cherie & Kyle Dewar, Bill Albert, 
Melvin or Carmen Arache, Marvin 

Callander or Angela Callander, John or Jennifer Conners, 
Chris or Gabriela Debons, Andrea Felso, Jason or Angel 
Gill, Stanley or Laura Semanchick, Connie Woolford or 
Donnie Woolford, Sotanya Rushing, Karen Abell, Steve or 
Dana Baden, Richard or Carrie Willmore. 
KITCHEN WORKERS ARE TO BE THERE BY 3:00PM AND 
FLOOR WORKERS BY 4:30PM. Please park on the left 
hand side of the building and enter through the loading 
dock doors.  Penalty for not working your bingo is $500 
attend.  

  
 AUCTION:  Come Sail Away with us!  This 
year’s annual auction will be held on 
Saturday, April 28th and the theme is a 

nautical “Sail Away with Me” event.  Mark your 
calendars as it will be an evening not to be missed!  
Please consider signing up to donate or to help with this 
event. We still have several empty slots on the sign-up 
sheet for volunteering.  We need your help to make this 
event successful! 
http://sjshollywood.org/wordpress2/2017/08/02/design
er-bag-bingo-volunteer-sign-ups/ In addition, attached 
to the bulletin is our auction sponsorship letter.  Should 
you choose to seek donations from members of our 
community, please share the letter with your 
prospective sponsors.  It explains our mission and the 
various sponsorship levels.  It also contains an e-mail 
address where you can send questions or alert us to a 
potential donation.  We welcome your interest, 
participation, and questions.    
 
REMINDER: to the families who signed up via the Google 
Spreadsheet (on the St. John's School website) to 
provide an Auction donation in exchange for volunteer 
hours, if you have not provided those donations, they 
are due now.   Thank you!  
 
 
 
 

LOOKING FOR ITEMS FOR COMPUTER: 
Upgrading a device soon? Have older 
computers/tablets laying around collecting 
dust? Mr. LaRue is looking for old computer, 
tablets, devices or digital cameras that you may want to 
get rid of for use in the school classrooms and projects.  
Feel free to bring them in or email him at: 
laruem@sjshollywood.org 
 
ENROLLMENT FOR 18-19 SCHOOL YEAR—Enrollment for 
current SJS families is open.  Families should have 
received an email on January 25, 2018 with instructions 
for enrollment.  Enrollment for new families opened on 
Monday, February 12, 2018.  Please contact the office if 
you do not plan to have your child(ren) return to SJS for 
the 18-19 school year.  Thank you. 
 
SJSP2018 – REGISTRATION OPENS THIS SUNDAY  St. 
John’s Summer Program’s 2018 online registration opens 
this Sunday, March 4th at 1:00pm.  Visit our website -
 www.StJohnsSummerProgram.com  for more 
information and to register.  Nearly 80 camps will be 
offered this summer, with more than 20 of them new for 
2018, including Air & Space Camp, Ice Cream Shoppe, 
Emergency Med Training, Neon Glow Art, Pizza Shoppe 
and Safari Adventure.  Please be aware that many camps 
will fill within the first 20-30 minutes of registration 
opening. 
 
CURRICULUM NIGHT – Please see the flyer attached to 
this bulletin for this event.  It will be a fun night for 
everyone!   Hope you can come! 
 
LOCKDOWN DRILL – We will have a lockdown drill (date 
and time to be determined) in March.  We will follow the 
protocol provided by the ADW.  Students and teachers 
will be trained.  We will announce the time and date 
when it gets scheduled.  
 
 
 

Is your name spelled out in red? Call us by Friday and 

your student can have a non-uniform day next week.

http://www.sjshollywood.org/
mailto:office@sjshollywood.org
http://sjshollywood.org/wordpress2/2017/08/02/designer-bag-bingo-volunteer-sign-ups/
http://sjshollywood.org/wordpress2/2017/08/02/designer-bag-bingo-volunteer-sign-ups/
mailto:laruem@sjshollywood.org
http://www.stjohnssummerprogram.com/


 

THE SPRING AUCTION IS UPON US MATES 
28 APRIL 2018 

COME HELP PUT SOME WIND IN OUR SAILS!!! 
 
THE THEME: “Sail Away with Me!” 
 

WHAT WE NEED:  Some of your time, skills, energy, and resources! 
 

DECORATIONS:  The decorations committee has selected some amazing features that need to be built which 

will transform our gymnasium into a sophisticated nautical venue.  Make a Balloon Arch, Construct a Wooden 

Bridge…check out the design images here:  SJS Volunteers Needed.docx .  There are also some beautiful table 

and hanging decorations that need to be made and some of the dessert table treats.  Please contact Ms. Turner 

today to get these projects underway:  turnerk@sjshollywood.org 

DONATIONS:  The Coffer needs filling before March 9th!   
 

Please consider signing up to donate directly or help solicit more donations for the event. Vacation/time share 
opportunities are high on the Wish List. 

Below is our Auction Sponsorship Letter! 
 

Should you choose to seek donations from members of our community, please share the letter with your 
prospective sponsors.  It explains our mission and the various sponsorship levels.  It also contains an e-mail 
address where you can send questions or alert us to a potential donation.  We welcome your interest, 
participation, and questions!    
 

We have the following availability on the volunteer sign-up sheet! 
 

#15 Slots for $60 level donations 
#18 Slots for $100 level donations 

#19 Slots for $200 donations. 
 

Your help to makes this event successful and fills the student Educational Improvement Fund!  Find these and 
other opportunities to sign up to assist on Auction Night at: 

 

http://sjshollywood.org/wordpress2/2017/08/02/designer-bag-bingo-volunteer-sign-ups/ 

ROOM MOMS ARE SPREADING THE WORD:  To support this year’s auction, we are requesting each family 
donate a recommended minimum amount of $10.  This contribution is in lieu of the class basket donations we 
typically request families provide for the auction.  We hope that through your family donations we will be able to 
purchase a large item sponsored by the St. John’s School community.  Our goal is to purchase an item from the 
auction wish list, such as a gently used car, riding lawnmower, golf cart, or vacation package. 
 

AN “ALL HAIL” to the individuals and families that have already contributed!! 
 

TO EVERYONE:  Thank you in advance for your time, careful consideration, and your generosity.  Your support 
is greatly appreciated by our school, our teachers, and in turn, your children!  Please come out in force and mark 
your calendars as it will be an evening not to be missed! 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/BmuSpFc6skwNk_pbdaZiSw~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRccWbRP0R1aHR0cHM6Ly9tc2cuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNvbS9tLz9zPVRWZy03ckJrRDJRJm1hbD1hM2I4M2M2Mzk4MjUyNTljNjFlNjQxMDZkMWY4NWIwOGIxODFkZGM4MTVjNThiNDUzZDY1NWRmOTJlM2FlMGVjVwdzY2hvb2xtWAQAAAABQgoAAlEzkFo7u27rUhhqZW5ucHJlbnRpY2VAaG90bWFpbC5jb20~
http://sjshollywood.org/wordpress2/2017/08/02/designer-bag-bingo-volunteer-sign-ups/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 24, 2018 

St. John’s School 

43900 St. John’s Road 

Hollywood, MD 20636 

 

Dear Prospective Donor: 

 

On Saturday, April 28
th,

 2018, St. John’s School will host our Annual Spring Auction at the Monsignor Harris 

Center in Hollywood, MD!  This festive evening brings together more than 200 members of our parish and 

community to help raise funds that support our school’s Educational Improvement activities.  It is the biggest 

fundraiser we conduct and it is critical to the ongoing success of our school. 

 

We are seeking support from businesses and church families to sponsor our auction through the donation of 

goods and services.  In appreciation of each donation, we will advertise your support of our school in several 

ways, depending on your level of sponsorship.  We can only guarantee logo presence if an electronic logo is 

received by February 20, 2018.  Exceptions apply for event poster as noted below. 
 

Recognition of your donation and your company name will reach a large number of members in our extended 

community through: 

 

TheBayNet – TheBayNet is the #1 ranked website in Southern Maryland by Alexa.com.  In an average 

month TheBayNet receives millions of visits with an average of 375,000 unique IP addresses.  Each 

advertisement will receive at least 250,000 or more hits in a month.  This is an amazing outreach 

opportunity for your business! 

Your advertisement and/or logo highlighted on the event brochure – we will print over 250 brochures for 

our event attendees. 

Listing in the St. John’s church bulletin – your sponsorship will be seen by over 1,000 St. John’s 

Parishioners. 

Recognition on SJS Facebook Page – we have over 700 active families on our Facebook page. 

Emcee recognition at the event – over 200 event attendees will see and hear about your company’s 

support during the auction. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

with St. John’s School at our  

Spring Auction 



 

Sponsorship Levels 
 Bronze 

Level Below 

$200  

Silver Level  
$200 - $500  

Gold  

Level  
Over $500 

Platinum 

Level  
Over $2,000  

Listing in the event program  
V  V  V  V  

Facebook recognition V  V  V  V  

Name displayed on a poster at the 
event 

 V  V  V  

Two weeks of free advertising 
with TheBayNet.com with the 
purchase of two weeks of 
advertising.  Advertising is on any 
global banner, savings of $140 to 
$600.  Contact 
sales@thebaynet.com  
to sign up.  The banner 
advertisement must be used by 
December 31, 2018. 

   
 
 
 
 

V  

 
 
 
 
 

V  

Name recognition in the church 
bulletin 

  

V  V  

Logo recognition on event 
program 

  

V  V  

Emcee recognition at the event 
  

V  V  

Logo recognition on the event 
poster predominately displayed 
throughout  
St. Maryôs County  
(Donation must be received by 
February 16, 2018 to be displayed on 
event poster) 

  

 V  

 

Thank you in advance for considering participating in this important fundraising project.  Our school is dedicated 

to meeting the needs of our students and providing a faith based education for the continuously growing 

population in our area.  We are a non-profit 501 (c)(3) organization.  In accordance with IRS regulations your 

donation is fully tax deductible.  Our Federal Tax ID # is 52-0654400. 

 

If you have any questions about how you can participate in this fun filled event, please contact either Jessica 

Norris at 240.538.2320 or Jennifer Prentice at 301.904.9217, email sjsauction2@gmail.com.  With your 

participation and support, we are looking forward to making this a record breaking year! 

 

Sincerely, 

Jessica Norris and Jennifer Prentice 

Event Co-chairs 

 

mailto:sales@thebaynet.com


 

 

 

 


